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Containerships plc´s financial reporting 2017 

Containerships Plc will publish the Financial Statements Bulletin for the financial year 2016 on 
Wednesday 15 March 2017 approximately at 9.00. (EET) 

The interim reports will be published in 2017: 
- January-March interim report on Tuesday 16 May 2017 
- January-June interim report on Tuesday 15 August 2017 
- January-September interim report on Tuesday 14 November 2017 

The full financial statements for 2016 will be published together with the financial statements bulletin 
on 15 March 2017. 
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Containerships is a full service, door-to-door provider of shortsea shipping and logistics solutions. It 
ensures safe and rapid cargo transport between Finland, Russia, the Baltic States, Continental 
Europe, the UK and Ireland as well as in the Mediterranean region between Turkey and North Africa. 
Containerships offers customers a choice of all standard and special containers, and complete 
coverage through a fleet of sea vessels, and road, railway and river container transportation modes. 
The net sales for 2015 was MEUR 199,6. Containerships Plc’s senior secured callable bond loan has 
been listed on OMX Helsinki since 1 April 2016. 
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